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Intergovernmental Agreement – SRO Contract May 2024 

This agreement is between the City of Molalla and the District to provide a School 

Resource Officer (SRO) to the District. 

The City and the District both desire to work together to provide a safe and secure 

learning environment for all students and staff at Molalla High School, Molalla 

River Middle School, and Molalla Elementary. 

This agreement is a two-year contract, starting on July 1, 2024.   

 

Submitted by: Rick Gill 

 


